
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 10/16/2013 2:14:25 PM 
To: douglas.long@cpuc.ca.gov (douglas.long@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Procedural discussion about scheduling 

Will do around 3:20, 

From: Long, Douglas M. [mailto:douglas.long@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 02:10 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: Procedural discussion about scheduling 

Call me on 707-996-2403 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 11:38 AM 
To: Long, Douglas M. 
Subject: Procedural discussion about scheduling 

Doug-

Left you a voice mail as well. Gail Slocum and I would like to call you this afternoon to 
discuss scheduling in the Phase 2 application relative to Residential Rate Design. As you 
probably know AB327 was recently signed by the Governor. As a result, some of the 
constraints on residential rates have been removed and will result in changes to future 
proceedings. 

We would like to call you around 2:30-2:2:45 today to discuss. Let me know if that time works 
or some other time is better. 
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